New Horizons Community Charter School
PARENTS ~ We Need YOU!!

NHCCS wants you to join the PTO (Parent Teacher Organization)!!
There are lots of ways for you to be involved in your child’s education:

PTO lead member (President, Vice President, Secretary, Parent Liaison)
Be a Room Parent to help organize a class party for birthdays

Facilitate fundraisers

Read a book to a classroom

Help with school events and activities
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Donate time to help with the Book Fair
[0 Donate time, prizes or supplies for our students

Big or small, your help is needed and appreciated!! Please indicate below if you would
like to help this year as PTO lead members, Parent Volunteer or both! A staff member
will contact all the Parent Volunteers.

What time works best for you to have PTO Meetings once a month?

[ Mornings (7:30 : 8:30)

[ Afternoons (4:00 : 5:00)

[] Afternoons (4:30 :-5:30)
Please let us know if there are specific ways you would like to help, topics you would like
to discuss, special skills or talents that you would be willing to share, or just anything
else that you would like to help out with as a Parent Volunteer this year!
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Child’s name:

Grade: Teacher Name:

Parent(s) Name:

Telephone:

E-mail:
DUES: $5.00 PAID UNPAID

2018-2019 NHCCS PTO



